
  

 

 

New Fremantle Ports access cards 

There is a transition coming for new Fremantle Ports access cards 
from July 2024. 

This means when you purchase your MSIC with FP Access included, 
you will be issued two(2) cards, both of which you will need to carry 
at all times in Fremantle Ports Maritime Security Zones. 

At this stage, there will be no other changes to the MSIC application 
process. 

If you already hold a Fremantle Ports MSIC with Access 
incorporated, you will be required to collect your new FP Access 
Card by December 2024. After this date your MSIC will remain valid 
but will no longer be programmed to access Fremantle Ports. 

 
Key Points to Note: 

• New Look Card: Be aware that there will be a new design for the Fremantle Ports 
access cards, see image. 

• Transitional Period: There will be a transitional period done in stages during which 
the new cards will be rolled out.  

• Change in Displaying Cards:  
o In an MSIC zone we will be transitioning to holding two(2) cards - the MSIC 

and the Fremantle Ports Access Card. 
o In all other FPA areas (non-MSIC requirement), you will need to display the 

Fremantle Ports Access Card. 
• Reasons for the Change: 

o Improved card technology. 
o Uplift to security culture and awareness. 
o Step towards directed AusCheck transition. 
o Eliminate the requirement to display MSIC in non-MSIC areas (office 

settings). 
• MSIC Requirement: MSICs must still be displayed in Maritime Security Zones (MSZ). 

 
Action Required: 

• You will be contacted by the MSIC office when your card is ready for collection. You 
will need to book a collection appointment. 

• Please bring a valid photo ID for verification purposes when collecting your new 
card (your FPA MSIC, driver’s licence or passport). 

• Wearing the new Fremantle Port access card in the Inner and Outer Harbour non-
MSIC areas.   

 
 


